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Next week the Y6 children have their SATs assessments.  They will be welcome into school at 8am where they will be provided with a 

delicious 

Values 

Thoughtfulness 

Well done to Chloe in Class 2 and 

Logan in Class 1, who were 

nominated for our Values board 

for being thoughtful in class. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

          

                                 Superstars! 
Class 1 

Ethan and Logan 
 

Class 2 
Summer and Theo J 
 

Class 3 
Archie, Leah and Rachel 

 

Class 4 
Evan and Jazmin 
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Hot Topics! 

 Following training at Hartbury, we now have some 

Playground Leaders in school.  These children will be 

organising games initially for children in Years 2, 3 and 

4 during lunchtimes.  We look forward to seeing the 

children having fun and learning new skills during their 

playtimes! 

 Our grand total for the Sponsored Walk now stands at 

a fantastic £1009!  We cannot begin to 

      tell you all how grateful we are for your  

      support. 

 

18th June  Country Dancing Festival 

19th June  Non-uniform day 

                  Father’s Day Crafternoon 

30th June   Sport’s Day -  Juniors – am 

           Infants – pm 

 

 
1st July Swimming Gala 

3rd July Summer Fayre 

 7th July  Numeracy Afternoon 

9th July  Class 4 Cricket Visit 

9th July  Leavers’ Disco 

13th/14th July  Leavers’ Productions 

17th July Leavers’ Service 

20th July  INSET & End of school 

year 

 
 

 Our girls’ football squad had a great time at the football 

festival last week, held to mark the start of the Women’s 

World Cup.  They took part in a host of different activities 

and had fun along the way. 

 Pupil Progress meetings have taken place this week.  We 

are already looking ahead to ways in which we will support 

children next year.  Annual Reports are being written and 

will be sent out before the end of term. 

 We all wish Mrs Hopkins well as she leaves us for a short 

spell in hospital.  The children in Class 2 will continue to 

receive their support with Mrs Saunders and Mrs Molyneux.           
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Other news 

Next Friday is our sponsored 

walk – if you have not 

received details,  

please pop into the office or 

check the website. 

We have noticed that more 

children are coming to 

school without the correct kit 

for PE.  They need to have a 

burgundy or white T shirt, 

black shorts and trainers.  For 

outdoor PE only when it is 

cold, we also recommend 

joggers.   You can check the 


